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Good afternoon,

The 15t reading for the Briny Residences Rezoning (PZ19-13000009) has been postponed to the February 25"
City Commission agenda.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Regards,

IC1KEITH

Erin Ladd

Planner

2312 S. Andrews Ave, Ft. Lauderdale
Office: 954.788.3400

Email: ELadd@keithteam.com
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